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This is the stage where
they can fly and find food. 

This is the feeding stage
to grow as large as

possible.

This is the process of
changing from a caterpillar

to a butterfly.

This is the stage where
the caterpillar is in a cocoon.

This is an action of
changing from a caterpillar

to a butterfly.

This is the process where
the eggs open and

caterpillars come out.

This is the location where
butterflies like to lay

their eggs.

This is the material used
during the chrysalis stage.

These are what adult
butterflies lay in order to

have babies.

This is an insect before
it becomes an adult.

This is the caterpillar
between the larva and

adult stage.

This is the action of
something changing to

another thing. 
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This is the stage where

they can fly and find food. 
This is the feeding stage

to grow as large as
possible.

This is the process of
changing from a caterpillar

to a butterfly.

This is the stage where
the caterpillar is in a cocoon.

This is an action of
changing from a caterpillar

to a butterfly.

This is the process where
the eggs open and

caterpillars come out.

This is the location where
butterflies like to lay

their eggs.

This is the material used
during the chrysalis stage.

These are what adult
butterflies lay in order to

have babies.

This is an insect before
it becomes an adult.
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between the larva and

adult stage.
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something changing to

another thing. 
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